DEPARTMENT OF

CITY OF BALTIMORE RECREATION AND PARKS
REGINALD MOORE, Exeative Director
Dr. Ralph W E. Jones, Jr. Building
3001 East Drive - Druid Hill Park
Baltimore, Maryland 21217
410-396-7900

BERNARD C. “JACK” YOUNG,
Mayor

DATE: Thursday, August 1, 2019

TO: Honorable President Brandon Scott and Members of the City Council
FROM: Baltumore City Recreation & Parks
POSITION: Support
RE: City Council Bill 19-0411
Renaming Fairmount Harford Building to Lake Clifton Park Building

I am herein reporting on City Council Bill 19-0411. The aforementioned bill has been referred to the Department of
Recreation and Parks for report. In reference to the renaming of this building, we defer to the Baltimore City Public
School System, the district delegation and to members of the City Council.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Jenny Morgan at jenny.morgan(@baltimorecitv.gov, or by
phone at 410-844-2593.

Sincerely,
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Reginald Moore
Executive Director
City of Baltimore, Department of Recreation & Parks



